Template for homeowners to inform their guests about the new travel restrictions 
(announced on July 24, 2020)

Dear [Guest name],
Gov. Charlie Baker just announced, effective August 1, 2020, that all visitors and returning residents entering Massachusetts must follow new travel orders:
Unless coming from New England, New York or New Jersey, visitors from every other state must fill out a Massachusetts Travel Form and either quarantine for 14 days or produce a negative COVID-19 test result that has been administered up to 72 hours prior to their arrival in MA. Anyone over the age of 18 must complete and submit the form to the government:    
 https://www.mass.gov/forms/massachusetts-travel-form 
I am required to inform you of this directive and that there is a potential for a $500 a day fine.  
The recommendation is that you get tested in your home state within 72 hours of your arrival here.  If you can demonstrate proof of a negative test result (from a method approved by the Massachusetts  Department of Public Health), you will not be required to quarantine.
Read more about the new Travel Order
We hope you will still be able to stay in our home as planned. But if you do feel compelled to cancel due to this recent development, you must notify us immediately (within 24 hours) so that we can make every effort to rebook our home.
Regards,

.

